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GARDENING WORKSHOP AT HORSE ISLAND, BODALLA 
 

The Southeast NSW Group of  the 

Australian Native Plant Society 

Invite you to join us at Horse Island on 4th November 

to learn the secrets of  pruning and caring for your 

Australian native plants 

commencing at 10.30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ray Brown, the Founder and Manager of 

The Grevillea Park at Bulli 

will demonstrate the art of  pruning Grevilleas 

 

 

 

 

Numbers are limited to 60 persons, so if  you would like to attend please email us 

know as soon as possible at  Secretary.appse@gmail.com.   If  for some reason you 

are unable to attend on the day please let us know as soon as possible so we can 

allocate your place to someone else. 

 

 

Entrance fee, payable on the day will be: 

Members of  Australian Plant Society ……..$10.00 

Visitors              ……. $20.00 


